From: Henry, Kate

Sent: 06 March 2017 08:54

To: Planning

Subject: FW: LPA Ref: 2016/1345/P

Please log as objection

Kate Henry
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2521
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From: Caroline Whiteley [mailto
Sent: 05 March 2017 20:01

To: Henry, Kate

Subject: Fwd: LPA Ref: 2016/1345/P

I also confirm my objection to this. Caroline Whiteley.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

To:
Subject: LPA Ref: 2016/1345/P

Date: 5 Marc a LR

Reply-To: EA

Hi Caroline
T hope you are well?

As discussed if you can send this email below and it will maintain your
original objections.

There is no major change in the revised plans.

Only the windows facing the children’s playground have been redone with
perforated bricks to reduce the views. But windows still exist and use the park
and playground

as a party wall. The perforated bricks make no difference.

Best
Edward.




Ref: LPA Ref: 2016/1345/P

Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk

Dear Ms Henry

1 have previously objected to this application LPA Ref: 2016/1345/P and
I maintain those objections towards the revised plans.

Sincerely



